COUNTY OF SUFFOLK
NEW YORK

POLICE DARTMENT

GERALDINE HART
POLICE COMMISSICNER

July 12, 2019

Mr, John Caracciolo, President & CEQO

JVC Media LLC

3075 Veterans Memorial Highway, Suite 201
Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

Dear Mr. Caracciolo:

‘Thank you for your gracious and complimentary letter in which you extend your gratitude to the Suffolk
County Police Department’s Sixth Precinct for their assistance and cooperation when providing resources to
your venue. [ appreciate you sharing your experience and the details as to how much their assistance and -
professionalism means to you.

On behalf of the Suffolk County Police Department, I would like to thank you for your kind words and for
taking the time to write. It is always rewarding to receive such positive feedback on the professionalism of
our staff. I will ensure that they and their Commanding Officer receive a copy of your letter, along with my
compliments for a job well done.

Very truly yours,

Geraldine Hart
Police Commissioner

GH:mitc

cc: Chief Robert Brown, Chief of Patrol Bureau
Inspector Patrick Reilly C.O. #600
Deputy Inspector Alexander Crawford E.O. #600
Captain James Strack #600
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